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Welcome to the year 3 newsletter. As always, we have been full of busy as the summer 
term gets well under way. Read below to find out what we have been up to over the last few 
weeks. 

Farmer Sam 
We have continued to have our half termly chats 
with Farmer Sam. Last week we saw how he plants 
his pumpkins and he even promised to send us some 
pumpkin seeds so that we can plant our own! We 
look forward to visiting him again in the final half 
term to see how things are looking for the summer 
months! 
 
 
 

Our newsletter is sent 
out fortnightly to keep 

you up to date. 

Upcoming class visits 

As you hopefully heard last week, in year 3 we 
are going on 2 separate ventures out of school 
over the coming weeks. We will be having a 
walk to the coast on Thursday 26th June to 
support our work in art where we have been 
studying the work of local artist Emily Ward.  

On Thursday 5th June,  we will be taking a 
coach to Northumberland to visit the         
Children’s countryside show where the children 
will experience how British agriculture works.  
We attended the event last year and all had a 
magnificent time! If you are able to help out 
with either of these events please let us know. 

Proud to make a positive impact. 

French 

In French lessons, we have been learning how to 
greet people and ask how they are, as well as    
giving a reply if we are asked the same question. 
The children have been working hard...Tres Bien! 

Dates for the diary 

Monday 2nd June—Return to school 

Thursday 5th June—Y3 trip to      
Glendale Country show. 

Monday 16th June—Year 3 Sports day 

Monday 23rd June— Meet Year 4 

Thursday 26th June—Coastal visit 

Tuesday 1st July—Drop in session to 
new year group 

Thursday 10th July—reports home to 
parents 

Friday 18th July—Break up for     
Summer holidays. 

Computing 

In our computer lessons we have been using a 
program called ‘Sketch up’. This program   
allows the children to build 3D models using 
the computer. It also helps them with their 
measurements as they are building in metres 
and centimetres. It also allows them to be 
creative. They have produced some lovely 
work. 




